

HIGHWAY 1 AT GARDEN ROAD N.E.

May 22, 2002

Mr. Jeff Mowatt J.C. Mowatt Seminars Inc. 2206 – 29 Avenue SW Calgary, Alberta T2T 1N7

Dear Jeff:

I am writing to thank you for your kind donation to the Village. Your generosity in giving of your time as well as your funds is a blessing to us, and to our residents. Thank you for helping to equip us to serve our Lord Jesus Christ by serving those He brings to Prince of Peace Village.

I have forwarded your cheque to the Lutheran Church-Canada Alberta-British Columbia District, and this body will issue your tax receipt.

May God continue to bless you and keep you in His care!

Yours in Christ,

Miriam Winstanley

Director, Marketing and Operations

Mulinstand



